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Memorandum

Date: October 5, 2020

To: Clerk of the Board of Supervisors, County of Santa
Barbara

From: Scott D. McGolpin, Director, Public Works Depart
Janette Pell, Director, General Services Departme

Subject: Item D-2: Resolution of Necessity: Temporary 1FBASBDOTIAMSE
Construction Easement for the Lower Mission Creek APN: 037-245-017
(Reginald E. Drew, Jr), First Supervisorial District (#003784)

cc: Tom Fayram, Deputy Director, Water Resources

James Cleary, Project Manager, General Services Real Property

The Public Works Department and General Services request to withdraw Resolution of
Necessity for a Temporary Construction Easement for the Lower Mission Creek Project
APN: 037-245-017, which is currently scheduled for the October 6, 2020, Board of
Supervisors meeting. The Resolution of Necessity will be rescheduled for a future meeting.



